
 

 

 

 

 

  

Updates! 

Kidslink 
 



Can it really be May, our last month of preschool 

already?  While we are looking forward to summer – 

the last month is bittersweet.  We have developed 

relationships, created so many special memories, 

and experienced such growth and learning during 

the school year.  It is sometimes difficult to say 

goodbye.  We are very grateful that your preschooler 

has been at Kidslink during this school year!  There 

are exciting days ahead as your child heads off to 

kindergarten, or we will look forward to having some 

of you return in the fall.  Perhaps instead of goodbye 

– we will say until we see you again…   
 

As we developed our Bible curriculum the following 

questions were taken into consideration…” What is 

the most important thing we can leave with our preschoolers?”  What 

emphasis should we have at the end of the year?   

As a staff we have decided that our last month’s focus should be that “Jesus is 

with me wherever I go.”  It doesn’t matter where our preschoolers go or what 

happens they have Jesus’ promise from the Bible in Matthew 28:20, “I will be 

with you always.” 
 

Here is a sampling of some of the Bible stories that children will be 

learning about during May: 
 

 Simon and his boat 

 Jesus cooks breakfast for his friends 

 The Lost Sheep 

 Abraham travels and God is with him (Genesis 12:1-9) 

 Fiery Furnace (Daniel 3)  

 David & Goliath 

 Baby Moses 

 Jonah 

  

I am with 

 you always 

Matthew 28:20 



 

Our spiritual application focus will cover: 

 

 Jesus is with me all day/every day/when I eat/when I play/when I 

sleep/all the time! (Jesus is with me in the ordinary, everyday type of 

experiences.) 

 Jesus is also with me during special circumstances – when there are 

storms, when it’s nighttime and it’s dark, and when I’m alone. 

 We don’t have to be afraid because Jesus is there! 

 

There’s a fun alligator song that we sometimes sing.  It sums up some very 

important things that we want you all to remember as we say farewell at the 

end of the school year…: 

 

▪ Don’t forget to pray to God!  

▪ Don’t forget to love each other!  

▪ Don’t forget that God loves you! 

▪ Don’t forget that we love you, too! 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Class Composite Photos 

For sale very soon! 

$8.00 

Cash & Carry! 
 

“Goodbye, See you later!” 
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Save the Date! 
Last Day of School Class Picnics 

 
   T-TH Students: Thursday, May 15 

                             from 11:30-Noon 

MWF & 5 Day Students: Friday, May 16 

                              from 11:30-Noon 

 

 

 

Preschool families (parents & siblings) are invited!  

Bring a packed lunch including a drink for your family! 

 


